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Parishes of the Archdiocese of Cardiff 

Registered Charity no. 242380  
 

	First	Reading		Isaiah	50:4-7;		Second	Reading:	Philippians	2:6-11	
Gospel:	Luke	22:14-23:56	

Responsorial	Psalm:	My	God,	my	God,	why	have	you	forsaken	me?	
Gospel	Acclamation:		Praise	to	you	O	Christ,	king	of	eternal	glory!	

Christ	was	humbler	yet,	even	to	accepting	death	on	a	cross.		But	God	raised	him	high	and	gave	him	the	
name	which	is	above	all	names.	

Praise	to	you	O	Christ,	king	of	eternal	glory!	

   Father Allan Davies-Hale st.dyfrigtreforest@rcadc.org 

St Dyfrig’s Presbytery, Broadway, Treforest, Pontypridd, CF37 1DB 
Telephone: 01443 402439   Mobile: 07796 950423 

Sunday 14th April 2019  Palm Sunday of the Passion of the Lord  Cycle C Psalter Week 2

NEWS FOR ALL 
 
On Saturday, June 15th this year, Sherry Weddell, the 
world-renowned American author and evangelist, is 
coming to our Diocese to speak on her extensive 
research into the ‘thresholds’ or ‘stages’ that people 
go through when becoming disciples of Jesus 
Christ.  This is based on her years of research and 
experience between 1993 and 2012.  The cost of the 
day is £75 per person including lunch, tea and 
coffee.  Parishes in the Diocese are expected to pay 
this cost for people wishing to attend. Booking forms 
may be found on the Archdiocesan website and at the 
back of the Church 
 
Sherry Weddell has requested that all delegates on 
the day arrive with a working knowledge of her 
work.  With that in mind, parishes across the Diocese 
have set up ‘Forming Intentional Disciples’ (FID) 
groups and are reading and discussing her book. Alan 
de Ste Croix will be leading one in St Dyfrig’s parish 
hall from the 2nd Sunday of Easter (28th April) from 1 
to 2pm for 6 weeks. 

The Archdiocese of Cardiff Family Life Commission 
are organising a training day for all those interested in 
either starting a Bereavement Support Group in their 
Parish or those who have joined a group over the last 
year. The course will be one day and will be held at 
the Pastoral Resource Centre on Saturday 6th July. 
The cost of the course will be £25 and this will include 
all materials and lunch. 

There will also be a day for existing groups on 22nd 
June. This will give people the opportunity to share 

their ideas, worries and resources. There will also be 
an input from Papyrus, A charity working to raise the 
awareness of young suicide and support 
available. https://papyrus-uk.org/  

We would urge anyone joining us on the 6th July 
training day to also join us on the 22nd June when 
information on setting up new groups will also be 
given.  Please register your interest for these courses 
by contacting: flc@rcadc.org 

Dementia Friends – Helping to Create Dementia 
Friendly Communities – on the 29th April in All 
Hallows Church Hall.  Tea and coffee will be available 
from 10 am for a prompt start at 10.30 for a one-hour 
session with the opportunity for informal discussion 

St Margaret’s Catholic Primary School 
Website: http://www.stmargarets.cymru/ 
HEADTEACHER Start Date: 1st September 2019 or as 
soon as possible.  Closing date is 12 noon on Thursday 
18th April 2019. 
 
Archbishop McGrath Catholic High School require a 
Deputy Headteacher for September 2019, closing date 
25th April 2019.  Details can be found on Eteach. 
 
ALL HALLOWS NEWS 
New to our Parish: We welcome you; please let us 
know who you are. We invite you to complete one of 
our Parish Census Forms and tell us about yourselves. 

These forms are available in the Church Foyer. 



 

 

 

Offices for Week Commencing 14th April 2019 
Saturday Mass 6.30 p.m.  
Euch Ministers:      T.Jacobs, N & S Flint                                                     
Readers:                  T. Bressington & Bindu Cardoza                                                                           
Offertory:                t.b.a.          

 Sunday Mass 9.15 a.m.  
Euch Ministers:       C.Hensley,   C & D Lyons 
Readers                    Therese Charnock/tba                                   
Passion Readers;     Phillip Hopkins/T.Bressington        
Offertory:                 t.b.a.                                                                      
Collection:                Nigel and Sue Flint                                                     
Tea:                           Sandra Corp 
Cleaning:                  Team 2 CreigiauTeam 
Children’s Liturgy    No Children’s Liturgy                                                        
Altar Servers:          George, Donal, Luke, Lara, Brian,  
        Dafydd, Faye, Gryff   

GOOD FRIDAY Liturgy      

Euch Minister:   Joanne Dendle  
Readers: Therese Charnock/Andrew Draper 
Passion Readers:   Phillip Hopkins/E, Adlam 
Offertory:     t.b.a.         
                                                                                                                                                                 
Offices for Week Commencing 21st April 2019 

 Sunday Mass 9.15 a.m.  
Euch Ministers:       E.Adlam, M.Nathan. J.Dendle 
Readers                    Carolyn & Dermot Lyons                                   
Offertory:                 t.b.a.                                                       
Collection:                t.b.a.                                                     
Tea:                           Kath Attfield 
Cleaning:             Team 3 Geraldine/Margaret’s Team 
Children’s Liturgy    No Children’s Liturgy                                                        
Altar Servers:          George, Donal, Luke, Lara, Brian,  
        Dafydd, Faye, Gryff   

12.30pm Mass  
Readers: Suzy Stacey/Phillip Hopkins 
Euch Ministers:   Cheryl Hensley/Therese Charnock 
Offertory:          t.b.a. 
 

    If you would like to book a Mass, please use the 
envelopes in the church foyer or contact Suzy 
Stacey 

Confessions: First Saturday of every month 10.15 – 
11.15 am 

Collections:  7th April 2019 
Gift Aid: £706.55         Non-Gift Aid £70.00 
Loose: £178.15 

APF MISSIONS (Red Boxes)        Thank you for 
caring for our Church family and for supporting 
missionaries. Through your generosity it brings 
hope of the Gospel to struggling communities 
throughout the world.  The donations from All 
Hallows during 2018 amounted to £3974.70.                

It is now time to bring in your Red Boxes for 
emptying.  There are a few boxes in the church 
foyer that have not been collected since the last 
collection, please collect your boxes asap.       If you 
would like to have a Red Box or wish to find out 
more about the work of the APF, please contact 
Teresa Bressington.                            

 
EUCHARISTIC ADORATION:   The next Eucharistic 
Adoration will be taking place on Saturday 4th and 
18th May.  This will be a time for silent adoration, 
prayer, contemplation or just to be in the presence of 
Our Blessed Lord.  The more time you spend with 
Jesus, the more you will come away feeling renewed 
and healed, something we need in this climate of 
uncertainties and ever increasing pace of daily 
life.  Many other wonderful things happen where and 
when the Lord Jesus is adored in the Blessed 
Sacrament.  Come along any time between 10 and 
12.  Our Lord is waiting for you.   

Lectio Divina - The next Lectio will be on the 29th 
April at Cath Carroll’s house, 31 Heol y Ffynnon, Efail 
Isaf. The meeting to commence at 6.30 p.m. 
 
Holy Communion… We remember to pray for our 
children as they prepare for their First Holy 
Communion which will be taking place on Sunday 
19th May at the 9.15 am mass. 
 
Offertory Envelopes - The new boxes of envelopes 
are available in the church foyer.  

 On behalf of the Parish I would like to thank all those 
of you who Gift Aid your contributions and use 
envelopes or standing orders.  I would also thank all of 
those who signed up to the scheme last week end. 
  
These provide a method for regular giving in addition 
to allowing us to recover the tax paid on their 
contributions.  New and existing parishioners who do 
not currently use offertory envelopes are encouraged 
to request a set by contacting Tony Yule (029 
20890621). 



 

 

Easter Offerings - There is no Parish Collection on 
Easter Sunday: instead there will be the normal gift 
for our Parish Priest.  For those who have envelopes, 
please use the white envelope. 

The government allows us to claim gift aid on such 
gifts subject to the money being paid to the Priest 
through the parish account. Hence, we ask that all 
cheques are made payable to “All Hallows” and not 
the Parish Priest. 

Luxury Easter Raffle – Please buy a raffle ticket to 
support the St. Dyfrig’s Restoration Fund.  Tickets 
are on sale at the end of mass on each weekend in 
Lent at £1 a ticket and the raffle will be drawn after 
mass on Easter Sunday 

Tea and Coffee – Social Gathering...Why not join us 
for Tea/Coffee/Biscuits) call into the Hall after the 
9.15am mass on Sunday morning. Call in for a chat 
and introduce yourselves, ideal way of making new 
friends in the parish.  If you would like to help and join 
us on the rota to make the tea/coffee, we would be 
glad to hear from you. 

200 Club 
March 2019 Prize Draw 
1st Phillip Illsley (35) 
2nd Margaret Drake (60) 
3rd Tricia Mahoney (80) 
I still have winnings for Anne Wilson and Frances 
Bowyer who I have not seen to pass on.  Please see 
either me or Philip Hopkins who runs the Sunday Mass 
Piety Stall to collect or Cath Jacobs on the Saturday 
evening Piety Stall. 
Thanks to all members for their valuable 
contributions. (Kath Thomas) 

All Hallows Spring and Easter Craft Fayre  
 
 

 
 
Only a few weeks left….. hope everyone is looking 
forward to our Parish Annual Spring and Easter Craft 
Fayre is taking place on Saturday 27th April from 
12.00 noon until 4.00 p.m.    
 

Reminder to all our budding cooks, hope you are all 
busy baking cakes for our Parish Cake Table !!!! 
Everyone looks forward to buying homemade cakes, 
and we have quite a reputation for selling excellent 
and delicious cakes and pastries. 
 
Come along and bring the family to the Craft Fayre, 
we look forward to seeing you. 
 
ALL HALLOWS PRAYER WALL  
Our Parish Prayer Wall is in the LADY CHAPEL. Please write 
the name of the person you wish to pray for on 
a post-it note and add it to the wall.  
 
Please join us in prayer, as we ask for your prayers for: 
Ceri Philp                       Alma Jones 
Margaret Sidoli      Heather Duff (Trigg) 
Ken and Kath Bond                          Deborah Mortley 
Canon Patrick Daly                                             Mo Scanlon 
Bethan Williams                             Trevor Wooding & family 
Karen Thorne & family                                            Joan Jones 
Sarah Spicer                           N Harding 
Margaret Brian                    Jimmy Carter 
Mary Hutchinson             John Hutchinson 
Elizabeth Stonebank                                      Jayne Bird 
Bernard & Olive McCormack               Josie Baldwin 
Harri Taylor (exams)                             Gabrielle Otley 
Joan Lewis 
 
ST. DYFRIG’S NEWS 
 
Preparing to Celebrate Easter – A list of the various 
liturgical ministries for Holy Week and the Triduum is 
on display in the Narthex.  Please sign up as soon as 
possible, claim your place for the great celebration.  
 
Pontypridd Christians Together Good Friday Silent 
Walk of Witness – April 19th.  We gather at St. David’s 
Uniting Church, Gelliwastad Road Pontypridd for a 
short service at 11.30 am before beginning the Silent 
Walk of Witness through Pontypridd at 12 noon, 
arriving at Market Square for the brief closing service 
about 12.20 pm.  The Lenten lunch will be at Temple 
Baptist Church, Gelliwastad Road following this.  Also 
during Holy Week at St. David’s Uniting Church, there 
will be an art display by a German Priest and POW 
Father Siegar Koder’s breath-taking paintings of the 
Stations of the Cross.  You are very welcome to pause 
and meditate during lunchtime 12.30-1.30 pm on 
these days.   

Missio Red Boxes. Just a reminder to bring in and 
leave your Red Box in the Sacristy, or pass to me or 
your local collector. The emptied boxes are placed in 
the Narthex for you to pick up when next in Church. 
Many thanks, Allan Reeves. 



 

 

A selection of  Easter cards are available in the 
narthex price 80p.  All proceeds in aid of Church 
funds. 

 
Afternoon Tea to share our Heritage 
memories - Wednesday May 1st at 
2.30 pm 
 

Do you have memories of St Dyfrig’s from when you 
were growing up? Have there been a lot of changes? 
Are you prepared to share these memories and 
possibly have them recorded as part of our Heritage 
Project for the Heritage Lottery Grant? If so, please 
come to our afternoon tea to meet with us and other 
parishioners. If you're interested there is a sign up 
sheet on the Heritage grant noticeboard. Please 
indicate if you need transport. 
 
Photos - We are still looking for photos of the church 
and Priests at various stages in the history of the 
parish. If you have any, please give them to one of the 
project team, Maggie White, Lesley Hughes, Ann 
Cleary, Sue Cleary, Steph McNicholas and Liz Mayo. 
There is also a box in the narthex. Please put  your 
name on the back so we can return them to you. 
Thanks for your cooperation. 
 
Monday 15th April, cleaning of the church in 
readiness for Easter will be taking place from 
10.30am.  Anyone who can spare an hour or two to 
help will be most welcome.  Tea, coffee, biscuits and 
maybe even a welsh cake will be provided to 
help keep us going! 

Fundraising - There will be a table top sale after Mass 
on Easter Sunday with cakes and Easter items 
available to buy.  Any donations of cakes or 
homemade gifts will be gratefully accepted. Many 
thanks. 
The Easter Raffle will be also be drawn on this date. 

Date for your Diary - 15th May there will be a 'Ladies 
Night' in the hall. More details nearer the time. 

Ring Pulls - we are collecting ring pulls from the tops 
of drink cans, they are collected and taken to a 
collection point to raise money for St John's 
Ambulance. If you have any, please place them in a 
bag and leave on the table in the Narthex. Thank you 
 
Friends of St. Dyfrig’s March: 1st Mrs A. Parker (82) 
£50; 2nd Mr W. Beese (182) £20; 3rd E. Mayo (96), Miss 
M. Basini Gazi (241), Viv Hankins (12) £10. 
 
Collections 6th/7th April: Gift Aid Envelopes £275; 
Loose collection £372.80; GA Heating £7. 

 
ST. DYFRIG’S PRAYER WALL 

Our Parish Prayer Wall is in the narthex. Please write 
your intention on a post-it note and add it to the wall.  
PARISH PRAYER LIST: We ask your prayers for:  
 Cyril, Maurice, Albert and Robert Davis 
 Angela Doyle Mrs Wilks 
   Brenda Smith  Joan Quinn 
 Agnes Hughes Winifred Davies 
 Peggy Kawulok Poppy & Kelly Morris 
 Brin Davidge Elizabeth Terry 
   Verna Caines Julia Evans 
 Maureen & Ken Biddiscombe 
 William, John (Jackie) Picton 
 Rene Marenghi Chris Da Silva Rosa 
 Ann Lewis Elizabeth Holland 
 June Thomas Idris Griffiths  
 Brenda Smith Celia Thomas  
 Iqbal Domun Bill Cannon 
 Wendy Collier Marion Toms 
 Val Davies  Anne Atkins  
 Matthew Cummings Elizabeth Baines

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

Liturgy/Masses at St Dyfrig’s Treforest and All Hallows, Miskin 
 Time & Place 

 
Service & Intention 

Saturday 13th April  10am to 12 pm All Hallows 
4.30 pm St. Dyfrig’s 
5.00 pm St. Dyfrig’s 
6.30 pm All Hallows  

Eucharistic Adoration 
Sacrament of Reconciliation 
Mass – Mahri McDonald 
Mass –  

Sunday 14th April 
Palm Sunday of the 
Passion of the Lord  

9.15 am All Hallows 
10.45 am St. Dyfrig’s 
 

Mass – Jim O’Dwyer RIP 
Mass – People of the Parish 
 

Monday 15th April 
 

9.45 am St. Dyfrig’s 
 

Mass - 

Tuesday 16th  April  
 

9.30 am All Hallows 
10.15 am St. Dyfrig’s  
 

Mass - Louisa Healy RiP 
Pray and Play – St. Dyfrig’s Annex  
 

Wednesday 17th  
April  

11.30 am St. David’s 
Cathedral Cardiff 

Chrism Mass 

Thursday 18th April  
Maundy Thursday 
 

2.15 pm All Hallows 
7.30 pm All Hallows 
10.00 pm All Hallows 
 
 
 

UCM Meeting Parish Centre – all welcome 
Mass of the Lord’s Supper  
Night Prayer 

Friday 19th April  9.45 am St. Dyfrig’s 
3.00 pm St. Dyfrig’s 
3.00 pm All Hallows 
7.00 pm All Hallows 
 

Morning Prayer/Office of Readings 
Good Friday of the Passion of the Lord  
Good Friday of the Passion of the Lord 
Stations of the Cross and Veneration of the Cross 

Saturday 20th April  
Holy Saturday 
 

9.45 am St. Dyfrig’s 
8.30 pm St. Dyfrig’s 
  

Morning Prayer/Office of Readings 
Easter Vigil – John Zanchi 

Sunday 21st April 
Easter Sunday Of The 
Resurrection of the 
Lord 

9.15 am All Hallows 
11.00 am St. Dyfrig’s 
12.30 pm All Hallows 
 

Mass – Yvonne Bacchetta RIP 
Mass - People of the Parish 
Mass -  

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      

CONTACTS 
All Hallows Roman Catholic Church  
School Road, Miskin, CF72 8PG  
Email: all_hallows@btinternet.com 
Website: llantrisant.pontypriddrcdeanery.org.uk 
Parish Admin: Suzy Stacey 07734 701449 
Hall Bookings: Pamela Harding 01443 556796 
Safeguarding Rep:  Suzy Stacey 07734701449 
Visiting Group: Marita Fernandez: 07960 206916

St Dyfrig’s Roman Catholic Church 
Broadway, Treforest, CF37 1DB  
Email: st.dyfrigtreforest@rcadc.org 
Website: treforest.pontypriddrcdeanery.org.uk 
Parish Admin: Leigh Jenkins 07340 293828 
Hall Bookings: Dave Rossiter 01443 491397  
rossiter2117@gmail.com 
Safeguarding Rep: Maggie White 01443 410593 

Schools: St Michael’s RC Primary School, John Place, Treforest. (Acting Head: Mrs J. Taylor) 01443 486840  
Cardinal Newman Catholic Comprehensive, Dynea Road, Rhydyfelin. (Head: Mr J O’Sullivan) 01443 494110 

Hospital Catholic Chaplains.  The Heath, Cardiff:  Rev. David Prichard 
Two Churches Newsletter.  All items for inclusion no later than 11am Wednesday please. 

To receive an electronic copy of the Newsletter, please email st.dyfrigtreforest@radc.org.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        
MONEY	MATTERS	MONEY	MATTERS	


